
GIBSON CITY-MELVIN-SIBLEY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING

September 27, 2023

The Board of Education of Gibson City-Melvin-Sibley Community Unit School District #5 met in
a special session on Monday, September 27, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the GCMS Board Room for
the purpose of approving the FCSEC FY24 Budget. The board was called to order by Board
President Josh Johnson, roll was called with members Tucker-Davis, Friday, Mussman, and
Elder in attendance. Also present were: Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction
Erin Nuss, GCMS Education Association President Susan Riley, Elementary Principal Justin
Kean, High School Principal Kyle Bielfeldt, Middle School Principal Kent Nash, FCSEC Director
Jesse McFarling, Technology Director Walker Willis, Secretary to the Board Lori Kristensen and
District Superintendent Jeremy Darnell.

Absent: Board members Whitehouse and Leonard

Recognition of Visitors: None

Director McFarling presented to the board the FCSEC Fiscal Year 2024 budget. Mr. McFarling
shared that there are no changes to the proposed budget that was shared with the board at the
August and September’s meetings and there are no changes to the budget from what the
FCSEC Executive Board has already approved.

Public Comment: None

A motion to adjourn the session was made by member Elder and seconded by member
Tucker-Davis at 6:02 p.m. Motion carried by voice vote.

__________________________________ ________________________________
Board President Josh Johnson Secretary to the Board Lori Kristensen


